
 

 

VIRGINIA: 

 

BEFORE THE 

STATE BUILDING CODE TECHNICAL REVIEW BOARD 

 
IN RE:  Appeal of Patrick and Jean Sartori 

  Appeal No. 20-04 

 

Decision on Petition for Reconsideration 

 

 

 At its meeting on April 16, 2021, the Review Board members considered a Petition for 

Reconsideration concerning the above referenced matter submitted by Patrick and Jean Sartori 

alleging that the owner of a property is not a responsible party. 

  After consideration, the Review Board members, through proper motion to uphold 

the original decision of the Review Board as outlined in the approved final order, hereby deny the 

petition. The Board found that the petition for reconsideration did not merit a new hearing or 

changing its decision, because the new information submitted did not support a determination that 

it was an error to consider Sartori as a responsible party.    
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      Chairman, State Building Code Technical Review Board 
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